
Senior Pastor   Geoff Chapman geoff@universitychapel.org  x101 

KEY CONTACT INFO 

MINISTRIES 

WANT TO LEARN MORE? 

Join the UC Mailing List for weekly 
church updates! Contact Administra-
tor Jenny Dunbar to join. 

Administrator   Jenny Dunbar uc@universitychapel.org   x100 

Family Ministries Pastor  Joshua Walker joshua@universitychapel.org  x104 

Family Ministries Pastor  Saana Walker saana@universitychapel.org   

Worship Pastor   Dan Ray  dan@universitychapel.org   

University Pastor   Paul Robinson paul@sojournchurch.ca   

Visit our website for more info 
about our church, ministries, and 
events: universitychapel.org.  

We’re glad you are here with 
us this morning!  

Loving Christ, Serving the World 

SERIES The Seven 
Heavenly Virtues 
 

Follow Me 
Luke 9:18-27 
 

Geoff Chapman,  
Senior Pastor 

Connect, make new friends, and 
grow spiritually! Groups meet 
weekly on Mondays or Thursdays. 
Contact Pastor Geoff to join!  

Growth 
Groups 

All students are invited to join this 
fellowship group! We meet at 6pm 
on Wednesdays for dinner & study. 
Contact Paul Robinson for more!  

Saint 
Thomas 
Mission 

If you can speak English you can 
serve the neighbourhood! Join us 
Wednesdays at 10:00am. Contact 
Irene: esl@universitychapel.org.  

ESL 
Classes 

Sundays, 5:00pm. Come for a litur-
gical service of worship, prayer 
and teaching in the Anglican tradi-
tion followed by dinner at 6:30pm. 

Sojourn 
Church 

All are welcome to this time of 
prayer and scripture on Mondays 
& Wednesdays from 7:00-7:45am 
and Fridays from 8:00-8:45am.  

Morning 
Prayer 

Fridays, 7:00pm. Grades 8-12, 
come weekly for games, discussion 
and snacks. Grades 5-7, come bi-
weekly (see schedule in foyer).  

Youth 
Ministry 

In addition to cash and cheque 
tithes, we accept credit cards online 
and automatic debit withdrawals.  

5375 University Boulevard 
Vancouver, BC, V6T 1K3 
604-222-0800 
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SPEAKER 
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CHILDREN & YOUTH 

NURSERY 

TODDLERS 

CHILDREN 

JUNIOR 
YOUTH 

SENIOR 
YOUTH 

Grades 8-12, join your 
leader on alternating 
weeks downstairs after 
dismissal. YOUTH STAY IN 
THE SERVICE TODAY. 

Kids up to age 3, find your 
leaders at the back of the 

sanctuary at 10:20am.  
TODAY’S LEADERS:  

Naa Addo & Valdi Ratu 

Grades 5-7, join your 
leader in the classroom 

off the foyer after dis-
missal. TODAY’S LEADER: 

Joshua Walker 

Babies (birth to walking) 
may join the nursery at 
10am. TODAY’S LEADERS: 
Norlene Page & Jennie 
Hoskin 

Pre-K to Grade 4, find your 
leaders at the back of the 
sanctuary at 10:20am.  
TODAY’S LEADERS:  
Saana Walker, Margaret Hu  
& Heiko van Eijnsbergen 

Roar Summer Day Camp 

Registration is now open for this year’s Sum-
mer Day Camp! Participants and volunteers, 
please visit our website (universitychapel.org) 
to register today! For kids kindergarten-ready 
to age 10, and volunteers aged 11 and older!  

Questions?  
Contact saana@universitychapel.org 

July 29-August 2 

Please plan to stay after the service today to join us 
for a fun BBQ out by the playground! All are welcome 
to join us for hot dogs, salads, juice, and cake.  

End-of-School BBQ—TODAY Help us Keep our Building Tidy! 
 

Our building is very heavily used by many 
groups of people throughout the week. We 
would like to create a team of people who 
could come in on a weekly basis to help us 
maintain our building. This would include 
keeping the kitchen and other public spaces 
organized and clean, as well as some main-
tenance work. If we can create a rotation 
from a team of people, then your commit-
ment would likely be once a month. For 
more information or to join the team, please 
contact Pastor Geoff.  

Women's Retreat 
Friday-Saturday, November 29-30 
 
Save the Date! All UC & Sojourn women are 
invited to this day and a half retreat at Still-
wood Centre on Cultus Lake in Chilliwack. 
We hope this time together will provide 
refreshment, encouragement, and nourish-
ment for each attendee individually and 
also for our community as a whole. More 
details, including cost, to come. Questions? 
Contact Helen at hhsu79@gmail.com or 
Kristin at kristin.sikkema@gmail.com. 

New Toddlers Play Area 
 

Today we are excited to debut the new Toddlers Play 
Area out by the playground. Parents of Toddlers, we 
encourage you to use it during the BBQ today! Many 
thanks to the crew of people who began the work on 
our Work Day, and to Rick Parkinson in particular 
who designed and managed the project, and put in 
many weeks of work to complete it! 

Please see the insert in your bulletin today for all of  
our Summer Day Camp needs!  


